Bigelow Laboratory Scientific Diving Standards Policy
Bigelow Laboratory has established a Dive Control Board and operates an American Academy for Underwater Scientists (AAUS)-certified Scientific Diving Program to oversee and regulate scientific dive activities conducted under the auspices of the lab.  
The Dive Control Board shall have the right to authorize personnel with valid certification to dive under BLOS auspices.  Visiting scientists wishing to dive must submit a Letter of Reciprocity (as described in the Appendix of the BLOS Standards for Scientific Diving) or equivalent, and may be required to perform a check-out dive with qualified BLOS personnel.  
Complete copies of the BLOS Standards for Scientific Diving may be found at the office of the DSO (A014), in on-line in storage, or on our website.
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